
 
 
 
January 30, 2007  
CIRCULAR No. 011-2007 
 
 
 
 
 
 
General Manager  
IN YOUR OFFICE  

    Ref.: Work Day and Customer Service 
Schedule - Superintendency of Banks 

 
Dear General Manager:  
 
We hereby inform you that in light of the Carnival holidays, the Superintendency of 
Banks' offices will be closed on February 19, 20 and 21, 2007. 
 
In order to compensate for the suspension of customer service during those days, we 
have decided to extend our schedule by one additional hour.  From Monday, January 29 
until Tuesday, February 13, customer service will be from 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
 
 
Attentively,  
 
 
Olegario Barrelier 
Superintendent  
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